
 
 

BBPSRH/PARENT/2023-24/24 19.05.2023 
 

Circular  

Dear Parents, 

The school is pleased to inform you that the students of class 8 and 9 have been registered on 

an educational digital platform ‘Go Sharpener’, for the academic session 2023-24.The platform 

enables students to learn, express, act and win micro-scholarships for contributions to the 

global missions including Youth and Child rights, Environmental Conservation, Nutrition and 

animal Care. Since the school has paid for the registrations in the platform, kindly encourage 

your ward to participate enthusiastically in the constructive online activities during the summer 

vacations. Also note that the internal assessments for Science and Social Studies will be done 

on the basis of participation and achievements of your ward in the activities on the platform. 

The team from Go Sharpener has already communicated the details with the students in an 

orientation program for the same on 18/05/23, and the login id and passwords have been shared 

with the students accordingly. Your cooperation is solicited. 

 

Regards 
 


